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Closure of Trollkjerka
The 16th. of December 1993 issue of the newspaper "Fremover" told of destructive acts and vandalism an Trollkjerka, 
which is situated in Evenes district of Nordland. NGF decided that it was proper to support the opinion of the local 
caving club that the cave entrance should be barred.

The executive committee are of the opinion that action is necessary to protect the cave. Local authorities have 
provided money and the main entrance should be barred during the summer by the Evenes Wildernes Club.

Stengning av Trollkjerka


